


 

 

 

 

            Date: ……………………….. 

 

Dear sir/Madam, 

    We have great privilege to announce that the students, 

         SRI BALAJI                -19CSR190 

         TANUJ KUMAR M   - 19CSR206 

         THARUN PRASAD A- 19CSR208 

under the guidance of Dr.R.S.Mohana of Department of Computer Science and 

Engineering,Kongu Engineering College,Perundurai  have completed development 

of the website for “SRI HARIRAM MOTORS” with all the requested features. 

     Thanking You, 

        For Sri HariRam Motors, 
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